
13 May 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

As part of our ongoing work around children’s personal development and 

wellbeing, we will be welcoming Dolly the dog and her owner Sarah in to school. 

They will work with children across school in a variety of capacities. 

Dolly and Sarah work with a charity called Pets as Therapy, who bring animal 

companionship to a wide variety of people in many settings including schools and 

their pets are registered and temperament tested. Dolly has worked in several 

other schools with many children and has been a huge success. The Pets as 

Therapy dogs provide comfort, encourage positive social behaviour, enhance self-

esteem, motivate speech and inspire young people to have fun.  

We would love your child to benefit from this experience, however need your 

permission to enable them to do so. Please complete the consent form on our online 

Parent Pay system as soon as possible to enable your child to have the opportunity 

to participate in this activity. 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 

 

Thank you for you continued support. 

 

Mr T. Hinkley  

Headteacher  

 


